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10th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As our Call of the Wild residential is fast approaching, we would like to provide you with some key 

information. 

Registration 

On the morning of the trip, we will aim to leave Red Hill Field at 8 am, so we would ask that the 

children arrive at school by 7.30 am. Children can bring their luggage to the Year 6 classroom and 

then stay there to register. If you are waiting to wave goodbye to your child, then please wait on 

the KS2 playground.   

 

Medication 

Please ensure that any medication is passed over to Mrs Wilkinson, who will be on the playground, 

along with any instructions and further information about the administration of that medication. If 

there is any new or additional information you wish to pass on to us, please do not wait until the 

morning of the trip as it will be very busy.  

Packed lunch 

Please provide your child with a packed lunch and a water bottle for the first day – food would be 

best stored in a plastic bag so that the rubbish can be thrown in the bin.  

Return 

On our return, we will leave Wales at lunchtime and will aim to be back at Red Hill Field between 5 

and 5.30 pm, depending on the traffic. If there are any significant changes to these times, the 

office will endeavour to inform parents through our contact system.  



 

Further details  

We wanted to remind you that the children do not need a pillow but will be required to bring one 

sleeping bag and a pillowcase. Mobile phones and other electronics are to stay at home; we 

want the children to fully immerse themselves in the trip.  

The staff members attending the residential are Miss J Hall, Miss J Wilkinson, Ms K Loizou and Mr T 

Snelson. We are all very much looking forward to taking the children and know that they will be 

amazing as they step out of their comfort zones.  

As discussed in our information evening, we will post an update once a day on social media, 

which will contain group photos of all the children. Once we are back from the residential, we will 

upload all photos to an album.  

We hope this provides some useful clarification, but do not hesitate to get in touch with us via the 

office if there is anything further you require.  

Kind regards, 

The Year 6 team.  

 

 

 


